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Tate, Michele

From: ROBERT PYLE [pyl1026@verizon.net] ;n Ml I 3 I I H* I 3
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2009 8:59 AM

To: EP, RegComments INLlrWJ-K hliULAiUr n

Subject: drilling ^̂̂̂̂  i:; L

Those who are drilling for gas in pa should not be allowed to pollute our streams and drinking water!
Please work to maintain the puity of our water by keeping or passing laws that protect the people of
Pennsylvania!

12/30/2009


